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There are more than enough puppies and kittens out there that need adoption
without competing with them by the sale of kittens and puppies. Petsmart had a
wonderful program whereby kittens and cats were brought in from the local humane
society and adopted out there on the spot. Of course this was still profitable for the
store because people would buy supplies for the animal they adopted at the store.
Please pass this bill for the benefit of all those shelter kitties. The dogs sold are often
from puppy mills, are too expensive, and can carry diseases. This law would not
prevent private breeders from selling puppies.



